
 

                                                                                                         Miss Lola Puszkar 

Cooper Street 

Preston 

VICTORIA 3072 

 

 

Friday, August 13th, 2021 

 

Mr. Damian Howard 

St. Raphael’s Primary School 

Cooper Street 

Preston 

VICTORIA 3072 

 

Dear Mr. Howard, 

 

I am writing to you today because I think that the children in Year 3/4 should be allowed 

to go to camp again in Term Four this year. 

 

I have three main reasons why I think you should allow the students to go to camp 

again and these are my reasons - 

 

Camp allows students to experience new environments and ideas outside of their 

normal home environment. This is so important because for the last year and a half we 

have not been able to experience new environments due to restrictions and increasing 

lockdowns. 

 

Camp helps to develop students' social skills which is really important because we 

spend a lot of time on screens instead of taking in all of the beautiful nature outside, and 

engaging with friends and teachers. 

 

Lastly, camp helps increase environmental awareness to all students. I really love how 

we can do small things to help our environment and endangered animals. 

 

I strongly believe that this extra experience will both make us happy and give us the 

opportunity to connect with our friends, teacher and nature. Don’t you agree? 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Lola Puszkar 


